Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension

of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 527
From:
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: I oppose -Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill
2021
Date: Wednesday, 7 July 2021 4:42:23 PM

To whom it may concern,
I am strongly opposing the extension of this bill to April 2022.
Only 7 people have died in Queensland from Covid-19 in the past 2 years, that is not an emergency.

Most of our cases have come from overseas and that is what our quarantine program is for. With that in place
we can keep the spread to a minimum and we can minimise the need for any lock downs to stop the spread.

Many doctors and scientists have expressed that masks and lockdowns don’t work and so giving that as a reason
to extend this bill is not valid.

Keeping Queensland in a state of emergency threatens our Australian way of life.
Other countries have begun treating Covid-19 as non-pandemic with great results.
I feel extending this bill is more about control than about public health.

Please do not extend this bill till April 2022, I do not consent.

Thanks in advance,

Kim Mayer
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To whom it may concern,
I am strongly opposing the extension of this bill to April 2022.

Please see here for more info by world renowned scientists, doctors and the general.
https://gbdeclaration.or

Only 7 people have died in Queensland from Covid-19 in the past 2 years, that is not an
emergency.

Most of our cases have come from overseas and that is what our quarantine program is for.
With that in place we can keep the spread to a minimum and we can minimise the need for

any lockdowns to stop the spread.

Many doctors and scientists have expressed that masks and lockdowns don’t work and so
giving that as a reason to extend this bill is not valid.

Keeping Queensland in a state of emergency threatens our Australian way of life and is un-
Australian. We are free people!

Other countries have begun treating Covid-19 as non-pandemic with great results.
I feel extending this bill is more about control than about public health.

Please do not extend this bill till April 2022, I do not consent.

Thanks in advance,

Anton Mayer
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